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Dear Parents and Carers,  

I am very excited to tell you that your child will be in my class from September.  For those of you who do not know 

me, my name is Miss Carr, and I have worked at Hardwick Green for about 7 years, I am Lower Key Stage 2 Leader, 

Maths Lead and this year I will be teaching Year 3. Mrs Salmon will be the Year 3 Teaching Assistant working across 

both Year 3 classes. Miss Curry will also be working in our class. Our class will be called Year 3MC. 

Children will also have a lesson or two each week with Miss Dunning, our school PPA teacher and I.T. expert.   

                            

        Miss Carr                                Mrs Salmon                          Miss Curry                            Miss Dunning  

Our classroom is the fourth one you arrive at if you enter school from Tithe Barn Road (the Year 2 classroom last 

year); we are straight in front of you as you come through the green gate.    

Doors open at 8.45 and will close again at 8.55.   We ask that you leave children at the door, as the cloakroom is 

very small and can get busy; We will be on hand to help your children into the classroom and help to get them 

organised for their day.   

To help your child get ready for year 3, we would ask that children spell all high frequency words correctly, and 

ensure they know x2 x5 x10 times tables.  

Please write names in coats, hats and jumpers especially.  Trousers, skirts and tee shirts should also have names 

in this stop them being mixed up during PE.  

In Year 3, children start to become learners that are more independent and the expectations of their learning 

increases. We have some amazing books to read and topics to learn about. We do expect that your child reads 

frequently at home and completes their homework each week, which will be based around their learning in school 

that week. 

Mrs Salmon, Miss Curry and I cannot wait to welcome you and your children into key stage 2 in September.  

In the meantime, please contact me with any questions you might have using the details provided at the bottom 

the page.   

Kind regards and Best wishes  

Miss M.Carr  
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